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Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 

World Book Day 2024 
World Book Day gives us the opportunity to celebrate the great books that we have already 
read and inspire pupils to deepen their love for reading even more. This year in Mountnorris, we 
will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 7 th March in the following ways: 
 

Dressing Up in Your Pyjamas or as a Favourite Book Character - Pupils will not 
be expected to wear uniform on World Book Day but instead should come dressed up as 
a character from their favourite book or wearing their pyjamas. Pupils should bring the 
book that their character is from and will be given the opportunity in class to showcase 
their costume and talk about why they chose it. 

 
Movie Afternoon/Activity – During World Book Day, each class will be completing an 
activity or watching a movie to help them think and talk about their favourite book. 
 
Book Swap – In the week leading up to World Book Day, pupils can leave in books to 
the school office, that they have finished reading and would be happy to donate to the 
school.  Pupils will then be given tokens depending on how many books they have 
donated e.g. 2 tokens for 2 books donated.  During World Book Day, each class will 
have the chance to view the books in the assembly hall and they can trade -in their 
tokens for a different book of their choice.  Any leftover books will be placed in the 
school library. 
 
Book Cover Competition – Each class will be working hard this week to transform 
their classroom door into their favourite book cover. On Friday 1 st March, a link will be 
posted on the school Facebook page as well as each class’ Seesaw page for friends and 
family members to vote for their favourite door.  Voting will close on Wednesday 6 th 
March at 3pm and the winning class will receive a treat.  

 
We hope that pupils will enjoy the different activities and, as always, we appreciate your 
continued support. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
  
Mr M Foster, 
Principal 

http://www.mountnorrisprimary.com/

